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MINUTES OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 
September 11, 2025 

 
 

Members Present: Brian Northam, Amber English, James Barnes, Drew Skeen, Teresa Hayes 
Staff Present: Loretta Ponton, Executive Director 

Henna Rasul, Sr. Deputy Attorney General 
Public Present: Alana Holt-Hall, EHST, Jason Banales, REHS 
 
 
Brian Northam, Chair, called the meeting to order at 11:06 a.m.  A roll call confirmed a quorum 
was present.  
 
Public Comment: Chair Northam opened the meeting for public comments.  There were no 
comments. 
 
Request for Extension of EHST Registration: Chair Northam asked if members had any 
questions on the request for extension for Alana Holt-Hall EHST registration.  Members had no 
questions.  Chair Northam called upon Jason Banales and Alana Holt-Hall.    
 
Mr. Banales stated he was Ms. Holt-Hall’s supervisor, that he supports the request stating Ms. 
Holt-Hall took the REHS examination and missed passing by 4 points and that she is currently 
seeking her Masters degree at UNLV. 
 
Ms. Holt-Hall stated she is diligently studying, working full time and is enrolled at UNLV.   
 
Chair Northam stated he would support the request and called for a motion. 
 
Teresa Hayes made the motion, seconded by Amber English to approve the request for an 
extension of EHST registration for Alana Holt-Hall, registration #718.  The motion passed.  
 
Public Comment – Chair Northam open the meeting for public comments. There were no public 
comments.  
 
Adjournment - Chair Northam adjourned the meeting at 11:12 a.m. 

http://www.nvrehs.org/
mailto:board@nvrehs.org

